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PROJECT BACKGROUND

PERRIS BOULEVARD 
PIPELINE PROJECT

PROJECT DESCRIPTION

The Perris Boulevard Pipeline Project (Project) will expand the drinking water 
distribution system in the northern part of the City of Moreno Valley.

In Fall 2023, Eastern Municipal Water District (EMWD) will begin work on 
the Project.   
 
The Project consists of installing approximately 6,700 feet of drinking water 
pipeline primarily along Perris Boulevard from Robin Lane to EMWD’s water 
storage tank located south of Heacock Street.  Crews will also be working 
through a portion of Pico Vista Way. 
 
The estimated completion date is Fall 2024. 
 
A map of the pipeline alignment can be seen below:

FALL 2023



	 • � Current EMWD water service is not expected to be interrupted.

	 • � Residential access will remain open at all times.  Accommodated access 
to side-streets will be available during construction hours. 

	 • � Construction hours are set at Monday to Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
as approved by the City of Moreno Valley.  There may be times when 
working hours temporarily change or weekend work is required to 
minimize traffic impacts and avoid an extended schedule duration. 

	 • � Traffic control measures will be in place.  Traffic control plans are 
reviewed and approved by the City of Moreno Valley.  Anticipate 
temporary traffic delays, detours, side-street closures, lane closures, 
temporary no-street parking, and traffic flaggers throughout the 
duration of the Project.

	 • � Pedestrian access to sidewalks and bike lanes may be temporarily 
unavailable throughout the duration of the Project.

	 • � Anticipate temporary noise, dust, and vibrations from construction 
work.

	 • � Final paving of the affected roads along the alignment will be 
completed at the conclusion of the Project. 

	 • � EMWD is working closely with surrounding schools, stakeholders, and 
the City of Moreno Valley to keep community impacts to a minimum.

PERRIS BOULEVARD 
PIPELINE PROJECT

PROJECT IMPACTS / WHAT TO EXPECT

STAY IN THE KNOW
For more information or to sign-up for project updates via email, please 
visit:  www.emwd.org/perrisblvd 
 
We appreciate the community’s patience and understanding as we work 
to continue serving the community today and tomorrow.

Estimated Project Timeline:
Start:  Fall 2023

End:  Fall 2024
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